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R.J. Brubaker is continuing this year’s rotating
painting of doors and trim. Units affected have been
notified with the dates that the work was to be
completed. The board has been very satisfied with the
work done so far.

As a reminder, maintenance and construction
requests can be completed online at the Crown Pointe
appfolio site. It is very important that requests include
your phone number, your email, a permit number (if
applicable), the type of construction or improvements
applying for, and a sketch or plan of the existing and
proposed construction or improvements. Including this
information speeds the review and response time.

Mark your calendars to attend this year’s annual
meeting on October 19. The meeting will be held
virtually and will include the nomination and election
of two board members. PLEASE CONSIDER



RUNNING FOR ONE OF THESE SEATS. You will
work with your neighbors to help resolve important
issues that affect all of us, while taking a proactive role
in the health and well-being of OUR COMMUNITY.
Meetings are virtual and are held monthly.

Let’s continue to look out for each other. Be
vigilant: lock your cars and home; keep outside lights
on, especially when you’re away from home; and
PLEASE call 911, then notify Century 21, if you see
any suspicious behavior.

As always, let’s continue to pitch in to keep
Crown Pointe safe and beautiful!

HOA question or concerns:
Century 21 Emergency Phone - 717.843.2869

Century 21/Crown Pointe - www.century21dalepm.com
crownpointeyorkpa.com




